
In service to One, In service to all. 

 
     
Hello All, 

Due to the unfortunate global events that the COVID-19 pandemic has brought upon us 

all, we have no choice but to cancel the 2020 Rally on the River that was to be held on 

May 23rd.  Our goal this year was to have raised over $100,000 for Cardinal Glennon 

Children’s Hospital with the donations from this year’s Rally.  We contemplated what we 

could do to raise some amount of money this year even with all of the restrictions put in 

place from our State and Federal governments.  Since we already have the raffle tickets 

printed and all of the raffle prizes donated, there was an idea to continue to sell raffle 

tickets and to push back the draw date to allow us to maximize the donation we will be 

able to give to Cardinal Glennon.  We have a tentative date of Saturday, July 4th, 2020 to 

do the drawing for the raffle prizes.  If all restrictions have been lifted, in regards to the 

sizes of social gatherings, we may have a BBQ at the Hall to go along with the Raffle 

drawing.  More info on that will be posted to our website and Facebook page so please 

check those for further information. 

We are asking all of our members, friends, worthy donators, and former Rally stops to 

consider buying or selling raffle tickets so we can support Cardinal Glennon Children’s 

Hospital.  This donation is even more important as Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital 

provides life saving care for children all throughout Missouri and Illinois, especially some 

in our community.  For only $5 a ticket, or $20 for 5 tickets, we can support a 

cornerstone of local childcare health as well as give away cash and prizes to a few of 

our raffle winning neighbors.  If you would like to receive tickets, please contact Bob 

Myerscough, Mark McConachie, GK Stephen Schilling, or FS Robert Walls.  Contact info 

below.  Thank you for all of your support and donations in these trying times. 

 

God bless, 

Evansville Knights of Columbus Council 1952 

Bob Myerscough     – 618-791-6739 
Mark McConachie   – 618-977-2168 
Stephen Schilling    – 618-443-7373 
Robert Walls           – 618-559-7819  
 

Evansville Knights of Columbus 
Council 1952 
303 Broad Street 
Evansville, IL 62242 
 
Phone: (618) 853-2616 
www.evansvillekc.org 
https://www.facebook.com/EvansvilleKC/  
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